
Envisioning Next Week 
Weekly Report 4/15/19 to 4/21/19 
 

Coming into the week, it was obvious that getting a solid amount of work done 
would be difficult. This week only consisted of two days for me, due to a Reedy Tennis 
Regionals tournament. This tournament took up two days out of the four in the week. This 
meant that I only went to one ISM class. With missing school comes makeup work and 
catching up on studying. With all this being said, most work for this week was composed 
outside of school. 

 
The first thing accomplished this week was updating both portfolios, the physical 

binder and the website. By updating everything and ensuring that everything was accurate 
and almost ready for Final Presentation Night, this also meant that I needed to give my 
mentor my binder for her to analyze and read through.  
 

In addition to my Final Product, I started my article and began brainstorming. The 
article is a reflection of the drive and how everything panned out. This includes the schools 
that participated and the McKinney Noon Lions Club. The piece needed to be started this 
week because next week I will be meeting with Mrs. Kelly Walker to review what has been 
crafted so far from my article and making sure that everything is on track and looks good.  
 

With the week coming to a close, I needed to confirm appointment dates with Mrs. 
Walker, along with confirming any details with Mr. Holsinger about the visit to Watauga, 
TX. With next week coming up quick and it being a short week, I will need to make sure that 
everything is completed thoroughly and efficiently. This includes the article and practicing 
for the mock Final Presentation Night presentation in class on Friday. 


